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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

July 25, 1979

Mr. Marvin Lewis
6504 Bradford Terrace
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19149

Dear Mr. Lewis:

This is in response to your letter of July 4, 1979 concerning the
addresses of Drs. Madeco and Litotitcz of Catholic University who

you indicated wer: working on the filtration of Three Mile Island
Unit No. 2 radioactive water under an ORNL-NRC contract. This is

to advise you that the NRC nor ORNL have had or presently have a
contract with the Catholic University to examine the cleanup of water
from TMI Unit 2. I would suggest that you contact Catholic University
in an effort to obtain the addresses of the individuals you mentioned
in your letter.

Sincerely,

-1 77
e ] Crtlet”
John T. Collins, Deputy Director
TMI-2 Support



